## **Orchard Park Central School District**

2240 Southwestern Blvd. West Seneca, NY 14224

David Lilleck Superintendent



www.opschools.org (716) 209-6200

September 2023

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please accept this invitation to visit us during our Orchard Park High School Open House on Thursday, September 21st between 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. If you are unable to attend our in-person Open House, there will be a Virtual Open House. Teacher videos will be available on the District website for the Virtual Open House from September 22, 2023 – October 2, 2023.

We are very proud of our high school. The Open House format is designed to encourage parents to meet teachers in a classroom setting in addition to visiting counselors and administrators. You will have an opportunity to follow the schedule your student's experiences, including homeroom, on September September 21<sup>st</sup>. Our cafeteria and media center will be open for socialization and information during the periods allocated for study halls on student schedules.

Teachers are prepared to discuss each course curriculum, including grading, texts, supplies and equipment. Generally, individual student progress will not be discussed due to time constraints; however, parents are encouraged to schedule appointments with teachers and/or school counselors during normal school hours at any point throughout the year.

A copy of your student's schedule for you to follow is available on the Powerschool Parent Portal. Students and staff members will be available to guide and assist you during this program. Please note that cell phone service in our building may be intermittent at times, therefore, it might be a good idea to take a screen shot of your student's schedule prior to coming to Open House. If you are not able to view your student's schedule on your phone, you may stop in any office and get a print out of the schedule The Baker Road and Freeman Road lots will be available for parking. Please do not park in the church lot on Baker Road. It is imperative that you do not park in the designated fire lanes in any lot. If you arrive at the high school seeking parking after 6:20 p.m., you may miss part of your student's first period class.

I look forward to seeing you at our Open House Program. High School Administrators and PTO Representatives will be available beginning at 6:00 p.m. on September 21st in the cafeteria to respond to any questions or concerns you might have. Please call me if you need further information at (716) 209-6242.

Sincerely,

Brandon Pafk, Pr<del>inci</del>pal Orchard Park High School

BP/sb

Brandon Pafk High School Principal Orchard Park High School 4040 Baker Road Orchard Park, NY 14127 www.opschools.org/highschool

(716)209-6242 Fax (716)209-6281